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Chairman Wiggam, Thank you for the opportunity to provide opposition testimony on HB 399. 

  

  As a past vocational school student I believe 1000hrs is not an acceptable number of hours for a 

cosmetologist. Clocking 450hrs at Ohio State has taught me way more than I could have 

imagined. Compared to my clocked 620 at Mideast. I know for a fact from experience now that I 

myself am not ready to go out on my own with 1070hrs. 
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